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By CLIFF KINCAID

Mandatory AIDS
Vaccine Goming Soon

Immunization Shots May Not
Be Able to Be Avoided

e United Nations, which just had

I a big conference on AIDS, has a

plan to infect the American people
with the AIDS virus through what they
call an “AIDS vaccine.” They say this will
stop the epidemic and “protect” us. They
first want to use these AIDS shots on chil-
dren and our military personnel. No one
will be spared if their plan goes through.
One AIDS vaccine could be on the mar-
ket soon.

Back in the 1970s, the government
used a swine flu vaccine on millions of
people, only to find out later that it was
causing health problems and even death.
The program was cancelled — but only
after 50 million people got their shots.

We can't take a chance on an AIDS
vaccine. Millions could be infected before
they realize they made a mistake. The
Committee to Protect Medical Freedom
(www.protectmedicalfreedom.com) has
uncovered evidence that newborn babies
are being given AIDS shots in federal
experiments underway right now. The
committee released a 25,000-word report
examining the role of the UN, the US.
government and billionaire Bill Gates in
pushing the AIDS vaccine. This report is
available on the committee’s web site.

With few exceptions, our media won't
tell you the awful truth. They tell us that
the recent UN conference on AIDS was
designed to spend more money on poor
victims of the disease in far-away places
such as Africa. But buried in the official
UN declaration was that they want to
“accelerate” the development of AIDS
vaccines and “facilitate rapid access” to
them around the world, including the
United States. That means the UN will
pressure our government — the Centers
for Disease Control - to require that
everybody take an AIDS shot.

So if you thought AIDS didn't affect
you or your loved ones, please think

again. If AIDS doesn't kill you, this AIDS
vaccine will. The vaccine gives people a
form of the virus that causes AIDS on the
assumption that we won’t develop the
entire deadly disease.

Experts and scientists at the
Committee to Protect Medical Freedom
conference on June 20 said this is just too
risky and dangerous. The conference
included Barbara Loe Fisher of the
National Vaccine Information Center, Dr.
Howard Urnovitz, and attorney Walter
Kyle, who explained how contaminated
polio vaccines may have led to cancers
and AIDS in humans.

We need to encourage Congress to
hold hearings on the HIV/AIDS vaccine
project. We must draw the line against
the UN on the matter of a mandatory
AIDS vaccine. We can avoid AIDS if we
just live a normal lifestyle. But we may
not be able to avoid their AIDS vaccine.
Please contact the following people:

e Beth Clay of the House Committee
on Government Reform, 202-225-5074.
Ask that Congressman Dan Burton con-
duct hearings into the HIV / AIDS vaccine
project.

¢ John Bonsell at 202-225-2132. Ask
that Senator James Inhofe, chairman of
the Senate Subcommittee on Readiness
and Management Support, conduct hear-
ings into plans by the U.S. military HIV
Research Project to use an AIDS vaccine
on the troops.

¢ Dr. William Duncan at 202-225-2132.
Ask that Congressman Ernest Istook seek
hearings into the HIV / AIDS vaccine pro-
ject.

About the author: Mr. Kincaid is director
of the Committee to Protect Medical Freedom.
They can be reached at PO Box 146, Owings,
Maryland 20736, or by calling 301-855-
2679. This article originally appeared in
August 8 issue of The Idaho Observer.



